Our Solar Open House was a Success!
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The National Tour of Solar Homes was held on Saturday, October 2nd. It was a classic fall
sunny day here in Maine - 65 degrees and our house was harvesting the sun at a record pace.
The PV array generated 22 kWhrs of electricity and our solar thermal panels harvested 40,000
BTUs of heat energy.

Lots of good folks visited us. They either knew about solar, are using it, are about to build a new
home or are just beginning to ask questions. The following video represents the comments of
those who came to see and learn - they left impressed.

Thanks to those who made this open house such a rewarding experience - our visitors and NE
SEA

, the Northeast Sustainable Energy Association, which pointed interested folks in our direction.
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